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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: October 7, 2019 
Re: Carter BloodCare Irradiator Downtime 
 
Due to an unexpected need for repairs on our irradiator, the turn-around-time for 
irradiated products could be prolonged.  
 
We do have a backup irradiation agreement with a local facility to perform stat 
irradiation.  Additionally, we will increase our stock of irradiated products provided by 
our East Texas center. 
 
The irradiator downtime may extend for a few days, but we will notify you as soon as 
repairs are completed.  
 
 
 


